
Livonia Public Schools        
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 6, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Athletic Fields  
 

I would like an opportunity to share the Churchill High School athletic fields bid 
results with the Board of Education.  As mentioned to the Board at the Study 
Session of February 26, 2018, the bid opening for this Sinking Fund project 
occurred on March 6, 2018. I would like to remind you that, while Churchill’s 
athletic fields will be the main focus of the bid result, the field turf bid was for all 
three high school athletic fields. This was done so that the turf field manufacturer 
would be consistent for all three schools’ projects. Scott Smith from Plante Moran 
CRESA will be joining us at the Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss 
details. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, March 12, 2018, 
Committee of the Whole Meeting. As always, let me know if there are any 
additional questions. Thank you. 
 

 
PF/ko 

  
c: Board of Education 

 
  


